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Dear Neighbor- 
 

We have some important information to share with you about an 
upcoming project in your neighborhood. Improvements are being  
made to the Grant Avenue Bridge between 8th Street and Virginia  
Avenue. Benefits of this project include widened roadway access,  
safety improvement for pedestrians, bicyclists and motorists, new 
bridge railing and paving, as well as, new signage and street lights. 
 

After almost 15 years of planning, design development and funding  
acquisition, the construction work is expected to begin in early April  
with road closures anticipated in early May. Construction is expected 
to be completed by January 2025.  
 

During construction, the pedestrian pathway will remain available  
as we understand the importance of maintaining pedestrian access  
to and from downtown Novato. However, vehicular traffic will be  
impacted by construction, and detours will be in place as needed.  
We encourage you to use alternate routes during these times. We are  
looking forward to making these much-needed improvements,  
and appreciate your patience and understanding while construction  
is being completed. 

IMPACTS: Grant Ave Bridge will have one-way traffic control from 
May until November 2024. Pedestrian Access will be maintained. 

* All estimated timelines are tentative and subject to change. 
 

PROJECT TIMELINE 
• Work hours: 7am to 5pm 

• Anticipated Start: Early April 2024 

• Anticipated Completion: Jan 2025 
 

                           novato.org/grantbridge 
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Contact Sunny Jhutti at (415)246-4920 or 
sunny@substrateinc.com 



CITY OF NOVATO 
GRANT AVENUE BRIDGE 

REHABILITATION PROJECT 
 
 
 
 

MONTHLY PROJECT UPDATE FOR THE GRANT AVENUE BRIDGE REHABILITATION  
FROM THE CITY OF NOVATO 

MONTHLY news & updates* 
April 10th, 2024 

Dear Neighbor- 

We are set to commence construction in early April 2024, with preliminary work, including traffic island removal, minor paving, and 
temporary striping. This work will be performed under flagging and one-way traffic control.  After this Preliminary Work, the following 
detour will start from early May through mid-July. The South Side Lane and Sidewalk will be closed. The North Sidewalk and 
Westbound Lane will remain open.: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

IMPACTS: Grant Ave Bridge will have one-way traffic control from May until July 2024. Pedestrian Access will be maintained. 
* All estimated timelines are tentative and subject to change. 

PROJECT TIMELINE 
• Work hours: 7am to 5pm 

• Anticipated Start: Early April 2024 

• Anticipated Completion: Jan 2025 
                           novato.org/grantbridge 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Contact Sunny Jhutti at (415)246-4920 or 
sunny@substrateinc.com 


